
 
 

INVESTOR RELEASE 

Potent ial  governmental  aid for  Waberer’s  logist ics  center  and regional  shared 

service center developments   

 

Budapest, June 29, 2022 – WABERER’S INTERNATIONAL Nyrt. (hereinafter: Waberer’s or 

Company) hereby announces that the Company received the following non-binding offer for 

investment aid from Ministry of Foreign Affairs through HIPA Hungarian Investment Promotion 

Agency for the developments described in the Investor Release published in 27 June, 2022: 

Highest available aid – depending on the decision of the Hungarian government - for logistics 

center development is HUF 6 069 630 000. 

Highest available aid – depending on the decision of the Hungarian government - for shared 

service center development is HUF 389 646 000. 

The combined value of the two planned investments is at least HUF 19 billion. 

The above aid offers become binding after the approval by the Hungarian Government of the 

final terms negotiated by the Parties and the signing of the investment aid agreement, while 

the aids will be available if the conditions specified in the agreements are met. 
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